Town of

Mark C. Nickerson First Selectman MNickerson@eltownhall.com



East Lyme

108 Pennsylvania Ave. P.O. Box 519 Niantic, Connecticut 06357 Phone (860) 691-4110 Fax (860) 739-2851

TO:

Karen Galbo, Assistant Town Clerk

FROM:

Mark C. Nickerson, First Selectman

DATE:

February 8, 2017

Due to the forecasted winter storm, the Police Commission meeting scheduled for Thursday, February 9, 2017, is hereby cancelled. If the meeting is rescheduled, an agenda will be posted; otherwise the Commission will resume their normal schedule on February 23, 2017.

FII ED

FAST LYME TOWN CLERK